
From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: 12/7/2011 1:31:55 PM
To: 'Kersten, Colette' (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow-up to Meeting with Tony Earley

Colette,

I’ve asked my team to double-check the stats I shared and summarize others that may 
be of interest. We’re working to get this to you by Friday.

Tom

From: Kersten, Colette [mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 10:10 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject: RE: Follow-up to Meeting with Tony Earley

Hi Tom, at an event that both you and Commissioner Sandoval attended recently, I understand you 
mentioned positive statistics about the successful outcome of the accelerated deprecation proposal that 
you and the Commissioner worked on early in her term.

Would you please provide us with a high level summary of these metrics so we have the most up to 
date information?

If we could receive this sometime this week, we would greatly appreciate it! Thanks so much.

Best Regards,

Colette

SB GT&S 0296895
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Colette Kersten, D.P.A.

Energy Advisor, Office of Commissioner Catherine J. K. Sandoval

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

Room 5204

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-5147 (work)

(925)209-4142 (cell)

cek@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pqe.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 1:35 PM 
To: Kersten, Colette
Subject: RE: Follow-up to Meeting with Tony Earley

Colette,

Thanks; I'm glad this helped.

Tom

From: Kersten, Colette [mailto:colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 1:07 PM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Sandoval, Catherine J.K.; Katague, Ditas 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE: Follow-up to Meeting with Tony Earley

Hi Tom, this summary provides some very useful information. Thanks for your efforts and follow up on 
key items.

Best Regards,

SB GT&S 0296896
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Colette

Colette Kersten, D.P.A.

Energy Advisor, Office of Commissioner Catherine J. K. Sandoval

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

Room 5204

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-5147 (work)

(925)209-4142 (cell)

cek@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pqe.com1
Sent: Thursday, October 13, 2011 9:08 AM
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.; Katague, Ditas; Kersten, Colette
Cc: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Follow-up to Meeting with Tony Earley

Commissioner Sandoval, Ditas, and Colette,

Tony Earley and I greatly appreciated the opportunity to meet with you on September 
29. During the course of the conversation, I felt that a number of important issues 
were raised that deserved a more thorough response.

Attached is my attempt to summarize these issues, along with PG&E's response. If 
you'd like additional information, please let me or Brian know.

Thanks.

Tom
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